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COMMISSION URGES AIRLINES TO BE SENSITIVE TO THE PLIGHT OF CONSUMERS AMID 

SUSPENSION OF COMAIR FLIGHTS  

 

The Competition Commission of South Africa has noted the announcement made by Comair on Tuesday 

night to effectively suspend all British Airways (operated by Comair Pty Ltd) and kulula.com flights with 

immediate effect, a decision which will significantly reduce capacity in the domestic air travel and reduce 

competition.  

 

Concerned about the impact of Comair’s decision on air ticket prices and in order to understand how 

capacity could be brought to the market to mitigate the impact of the decision, the Commission on 

Wednesday 1 June 2022 met separately with the leadership of major airlines, Lyft, FlySafair, Airlink and 

the South African Airways (SAA).  

 

Specifically, the Commission sought to prevent any possible price gouging emanating from the supply 

shock. The Commission was encouraged by the positive response of all the airlines in this respect as they 

acknowledged the need to bring in more capacity in the market and committed not to change their pricing 

methodologies to exploit the situation. All parties further acknowledged the challenges posed by the rising 

fuel prices which will further put pressure on the cost of air travel.  

 

The Commission will monitor the situation.  

 

[ENDS] 
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Find us on the following social media platforms: 

Twitter:                   @CompComSA 

Instagram:      Competition Commission SA 

Facebook, LinkedIn and YouTube: The Competition Commission South Africa 

 


